
	
	
	

Daily Bulletin 
Friday, September 27, 2019 

 
Reminder to students:  There is no school on 
Monday.  Enjoy the long weekend! 
 
Next week is a BIG week for High Rock Clubs! 
Consider joining one or more of the following. 
   
On Wednesday – (10/2) All of the following clubs 
will hold their first meetings at 2:40 pm: 
 
Environmental Club meets in room 103.  Please 
contact Mr. Glover if you have any questions. 
 
Student Leadership Team meets in room 237.  
See Mr. Liner if you have questions 
 
HIGH ROCK MATH CLUB meets in Room 107 
See Ms. Reinach if you have questions 
 


